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SINGLE VEHICLE ACCIDENT GODWIN BOULEVARD 
 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (April 3, 2015) Suffolk Police are currently investigating a 

single vehicle accident that occurred in the 3400 block of Godwin 

Boulevard/Route 10. 

 

Emergency Communications received the call at 6:33 p.m. advising of the 

accident involving a full-sized Chevy pick-up that overturned.   

 

Suffolk Fire & Rescue personnel had to extricate the driver, the sole occupant of 

the vehicle.  The adult male received emergency medical assessment and 

treatment and sustained non-life threatening injuries.  He was ground transported 

to Sentara Norfolk General Hospital. 
 

Both southbound lanes were closed following the accident, and one southbound 

lane currently remains closed.  The roadway is expected to reopen by 7:45 p.m.  

The investigation is ongoing. 
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